
Westminster Savings Credit Union - Bargaining Update

Friday, September 22, 2017

To: MoveUP Members at Westminster Savings Credit Union

Your bargaining committee met with your employer on September 19, 2017 to continue negotiations. This meeting was the
fifth time we have sat down to bargain with Westminster Savings Credit Union and while we have reached agreement on
many proposals that we feel will improve your collective agreement, we remain at odds with respect to the remaining
monetary items. We are scheduled to return to negotiations on October 20 & 27 and we remain committed to the
negotiation process. However, we wish to hold a general membership meeting to discuss the status of negotiations and
outline for you the positions of your bargaining committee and your employer prior to our return. We will also be
conducting a strike vote at this meeting and are asking every member to attend this very important meeting for this reason.

The meeting will be held on Thursday, September 28th at 6:00pm.  A meeting notice will be sent shortly once the
meeting location has been confirmed.   Please make every effort to attend this very important meeting.

In solidarity,

Your Bargaining Committee: 
Jana Barton, Job Steward 
Christine Scarlett, Job Steward 
Trevor Hansen, Union Representative
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